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Sept. 26, 2014 
 
Contact:  Michelle Reese, Public Relations Officer, 480-279-7141 
  Dr. Michael Fowler, District Athletics Director, 480-279-7078 
 
This week, it was brought to the attention of the administration that two football players at Williams Field 
High School may be deemed ineligible to play. As soon as this was brought to our attention, school and 
district leadership began an investigation, which is currently ongoing. The two players in question will not 
play in tonight’s WFHS vs. Apache Junction High School game. 
 
Williams Field High School and the district will report the violation to the AIA. As a member school, we 
want to remain in good standing; as a result, we will completely comply with all eligibility rules. Williams 
Field High School will forfeit the four Varsity Football games played earlier this season year and follow 
through with the AIA regarding the investigation and any further AIA processes. 
 
No further information is available at this time as the district continues to research this situation. We ask 
that any further questions be directed to Dr. Michael Fowler. 


